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5 November 2011 
 
 
Dear Bob, 
 
Re: UNC Modification Proposal 0319V, 0322V, 0323V, 0324V and 0325V: Code 
Governance Review Modifications  
 
Thank you for the opportunity to provide representations of the above noted Modification 
Proposals. Northern Gas Networks (NGN) remains supportive of all of the Code Governance 
Review Modifications Proposals that have been raised and does not consider that the variations 
to the Modification Proposals which were presented to the October Modification Panel has 
caused us to reconsider any aspects of our previous response.  
 
As noted in our previous representation, NGN considers that all the Modification Proposals and 
subsequent variations have been developed with the full consideration of the wider industry and 
NGN has welcomed this inclusive approach. NGN believes that these Modification Proposals 
are consistent with the final proposals of the Code Governance Review and the changes to the 
GT Licence that resulted from this. 
 
For the avoidance of doubt, NGN supports all of the above Modification Proposals and, on 
direction to implement from the Authority would expect these to be able to be implemented on 
31 December 2010. I hope that these comments are of use and please do not hesitate to 
contact me should you require any further information relating to this. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 
Joanna Ferguson 
Network Code Manager 
 


